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This is absolutely unacceptable. We already are being gouged just for the privilege of 

living and working in multnomah county. We’ve seen what little extra we had be 

gobbled by greedy politicians and inflation created by them. Help the middle class. 

We are being destroyed and no one seems to care. Its an unfair burden attempting to 

get us to stop driving. It’s intentional abuse of power.  


